
Hello Mountain Lion
Families

NOVEMBER 1ST - NO SCHOOL

NOVEMBER 3rd  - DAYLIGHT
SAVINGS     SET YOUR CLOCKS BACK       

NOVEMBER 4-20TH-DROP OFF YOUR
NON-PERISHABLE ITEMS IN THE MPR
FOR  “SHARE THE HARVEST”

NOVEMBER 5TH -

NOVEMBER 6TH - EARLY OUT

NOVEMBER 8TH - FRIDAY FLAG
WALL OF HONOR

VETERAN’S CELEBRATION

NOVEMBER 11TH - NO SCHOOL

NOVEMBER 13TH - EARLY OUT

NOVEMBER 15TH -

NOVEMBER 20TH - EARLY OUT

NOVEMBER 25-NOVEMBER 29TH
THANKSGIVING BREAK

NO SCHOOL

MenusSchool Website
IMPORTANT LINKS

NOVEMBER 2024

Counselor’s Corner

Monte Vista Families,
We are thankful for so many things this time
of year and one of the biggest is our Monte
Vista Community! We have enjoyed many
activities over the past month due to our
community of parents, students, and staff.

It was great to see all our parents and
families during parent/teacher conferences!
Thank you for working collaboratively with
our teachers to create a supportive learning
environment for our students! If you were not
able to attend, please reach out to your
child’s teacher for a meeting date. 

Our annual PTA sponsored Monte Fest was
great fun! We had a huge turnout! Between
the activities, food, games, Haunted Library,
vendor fair and music, a fun time was had
by all!! Thanks for helping to make Monte
Vista the great school that it is!

Mrs. Picchiottino & Mr. Benecchi

https://murrietaschoolnutrition.com/index.php?sid=2110111645366853&page=menus
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/4109
https://www.murrieta.k12.ca.us/Page/35432


We sincerely value your support! We understand that appointments and
emergencies can occur later in the day. However, our staff and administration
feel it's essential for both the safety of our students and the learning
atmosphere that they are not released after 2:25 PM. At that time, teachers are
concluding their day and providing important guidance to the students. Thank
you for your understanding and your continued support!

Attendance Goals!

STUDENT PICK UP

 
Dear Families,  
Please help us reach our 100% attendance goals!!! We understand that sometimes
absences are unavoidable. However, to ensure our students receive the best
education possible, we kindly ask that you limit student absences. 

Please let us know the reason for your child’s absence. You can email
ahamm@murrieta.k12.ca.us or call our 24-hour attendance line by dialing
 951-894-5085, Ext 1 for attendance.  

All absences must be verified, or the absence becomes an unexcused absence or
truancy. Please report absences as soon as possible. Once an Attendance Month is
completed, no additional changes will be made to the dates. All unverified dates will
be considered unexcused. 

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding! 
Your Admin Team!

I sincerely hope that
everyone found Kathryn
Otoshi’s presentations
enjoyable. A massive
THANK YOU goes out to our
PTA for sponsoring this
author visit to our school. It
was a fantastic assembly
for both the students and
the staff!Sunday, Nov 3rd
















